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SUMMER 2022

Bridge the Gap Malvern had

a brilliant 2021/2022 and we are

extremely proud of all our students.

We have increased in numbers and

have welcomed both new students

and new staff.

Bridge the Gap Malvern Ltd is

now a Skills Builder Impact

Level 4 Organisation.



Summer Safety

Sun & Heat
Following recent bouts of hot weather we would like to remind all of our students of the
importance of being safe in the sun and heat.

Water Safety
During the summer young people sometimes seek relief from the heat by swimming in rivers
or quarries. Please remember that this water is often extremely cold, may be polluted and
may have hidden dangers like rocks, rubbish or a strong current.



Activities
The transition coordinators have worked closely with
each student to provide a wide variety of activities
to suit their individual interests including;

● Golf - both driving
range and mini golf

● Walks - with community
groups and 1:1 strolls
along the river

● Cooking - from snacks
to meals including
cakes, pasta salad,
quiches and lasagne

● Pool and snooker

● Tennis sessions at a
local gym

● Bowling

● Visiting new places

● Attending local events

● Table tennis

● Successful work
experience placements

...and much more!
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